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Thank you for considering this bill & supporting reasonable & accessible healthcare 

for Oregonians. 

Corporate profits should not be dictating anyone's healthcare. It shouldn't even be a 

factor to consider. 

Thanks again for your work & support on this bill! 

with gratitude, Angela Fairless 


